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End of Term Celebration 

We would like to invite parents/carers to a picnic to celebrate the 

end of the summer term on Friday 19th July for the last hour of 

your child's session (morning/30 hour children 11.00am and 

afternoon children 2.45). If the weather is nice 

we can sit outside and enjoy a picnic together.  

Please bring in a small picnic - please don’t in-

clude nuts, strawberries or kiwis. We look for-

ward to seeing you. 

An Appeal 

We keep running really low on plastic bags which we 

use to put any of the children’s wet clothes in so they 

can be taken home hygienically.  We are don’t want to 

purchase plastic bags and add to the plastic waste in 

the world.  If you have any unwanted plastic bags we 

would love to have them.  We could also do with any 

spare clothes - underwear and bottoms aged 2-5 years. 

Many Thanks     

Important Dates 

Friday 19th July End of Term picnic - 11am or 

2.45pm SEE ABOVE 

Tuesday 23rd July Last day of Term 6 

Wednesday 24th July INSET day - Nursery is closed to all 

children 

SUMMER HOLIDAY 

Tuesday 3rd September INSET day - Nursery is closed to all 

children 

Wednesday 4th and Thurs-

day 5th September 

Home Visiting days - Nursery is 

closed to all children 

Friday 6th September First day back for existing children 

Monday 9th September New children start this week 

Reminders 

 Please could you return any borrowed books 

before the end of the term 

 You will be able to download your child’s Tapes-

try Learning Journal from Friday 19th July. You 

will have 1 week to do this before their profile 

is deleted.  We will remind you when the down-

loads are available. 

Whitley Fun Day 

This year’s Whitley Fun Day will be held in the grounds of the 

John Madejski Academy (JMA), Hartland Road, Reading 

on Saturday 13 July from 12 noon until 4pm.   Entrance is free and 

many of the activities, including live music, will be free as well, 

although some activities may make a small charge.  Any money 

raised will go towards a setting up a new youth café at the South 

Reading Community Hub twice a week after school.  
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Hot weather 

During the hot weather could you please ensure that: 

 you apply sun cream to your child before their ses-

sion - if they do all day you can bring in a named 

bottle for us to reapply 

 your child brings in a NAMED water bottle - NO 

JUICE please 

 your child brings in a NAMED sun hat - children will 

not be able to go out in the sun without one. 

 Flip flops and sliders are NOT suitable footwear for 

Nursery - they will not be able to use the climbing 

frame or the workshop if they have them on. 

Many Thanks 

Rags 2 Riches 

Thank you for all the bags of unwanted clothing 

that you donated to our Rags2Riches appeal.  We 

will let you know the final amount raised ASAP. 


